
From: 	 Parecki, Josh (USAAZ) 
To: 	 Cunningham, Patrick (USAAZ) 
CC: 	 Morrissey, Mike (USAAZ); Martinez, Viviana (USAAZ) 
Sent: 	 8/26/2011 2:56:47 PM 
Subject: 	 Congress Letter related to F and F 

Hey, Pat- 

I was wondering if it would be possible for Viv to scan the letter and send it to me by email. 
That would make it easier to send to Mike Ferrerra in NDIL. 

Thanks, 
Josh 

AZ 0244687 

DOJ-FF-57808 
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